
                                                                          NOTICE OF DECISION 

 

At the hearing on July 13, 2017, on the appeal of Timothy C. Bower and others from the decision of the 

Board of Selectmen to grant a reasonable accommodation to Lake House Recovery to conduct a “sober 

house” at 345 Scoby Road, the Francestown Zoning Board of Adjustment found no issue with the 

Selectmen’s decision and upheld the decision by a 5-0 vote. 

The Chair noted his question as to whether the Selectmen’s decision was reviewable by the Zoning 

Board as the “reasonable accommodation” is mandated by the Fair Housing Act and not by the 

Francestown Zoning Ordinance. 

17 July 2017                                                                                      Silas Little, for the Board 


